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Vote NO on HB 4133. 

 

HB 4133 opens up huge potential for fraud beyond what is already very pathetic 

election security and integrity.  If this is passed, I do not see how any thinking person 

is going to regard Oregon elections as anything but very likely to be fraudulent.  It 

would seriously degrade trust in elections in the state. 

 

Having a social security number says absolutely nothing about a person being able to 

legally vote in Oregon. 

 

1) Theft of social security numbers is already a significant problem.  This legislation 

will further incentivize social security number theft and enable further means of 

exploitation of such theft. 

 

2) There are many people in Oregon who are not US citizens, and whom therefore 

cannot legally vote, but who do have social security numbers.  This legislation would 

encourage and enable these people to vote illegally, even if they did not intend to 

break the law. 

 

3) By far most of the population of the US has social security numbers but are not 

Oregon residents and therefore should not be able to vote in Oregon.  This bill makes 

it possible for those who are not Oregon residents to register to vote in Oregon 

elections. 

 

Passing this legislation would be an indication that an illegitimate Oregon government 

plans to cement its illegal and illegitimate control by permanently authorizing and 

encouraging outright voter registration and election fraud. 

 

No legal and responsible legislature member would vote for this bill.  If you vote for it, 

you are making it clear you are intending to subvert the basic premise of free and fair 

elections, and therefore show you are against the Oregon and United State 

Constitutions. 

 

Passing this bill would further push secession of many Oregon counties from state, 

and with very good reason. 

 

Once again, vote NO on HB 4133. 

 


